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I strongly oppose ending the option of voting by mail. There are many reasons other 

than disabilities or being overseas in the military that make it difficult to get to a 

polling location on the actual election day. There are sudden changes that happen in 

our everyday lives (fluctuating work schedules, sick children, childcare issues, 

transportation issues) that can make it difficult if not impossible to get to a polling 

location in person on one specific day. Having the flexibility to vote by mail ensures 

that ALL voters have that option. It is a system that has worked and has proven safe. 

Please do not tear it apart!! 


